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About the Chapter: 

Patriotism and camaraderie are emphasized at the Birmingham  Chapter Sons of the 
American Revolution, which was founded in 1950. As the oldest chapter in the state, 
we participate in various activities at the local, state, and national levels. Some of 
these programs involve the education of youth attending primary, secondary, and 
college level schools.   

We also promote education of the general public in the principles of freedom as 
exemplified by our ancestors who fought and supported the cause for independence 
during the American Revolution. 

Chapter Officers 

President:  Donald Jay Howton
Vice-President:  Judge Bill Pryor 
Secretary: Jack Hood 
Treasurer: Jesse Thomas 
Registrar:  John Love 
Historian: Donald Jay Howton 
Chaplain:  Bob Hunter 
Genealogist:  William Clement 
Surgeon:  Dr. David Clanton
Chancellor:  Judge Bill Pryor 
Sgt-at-Arms:   Timothy Medders

Meetings: 
The Birmingham Chapter meets monthly (except February and July) on the Third 
Tuesday of the month at twelve noon at The Country Club of Birmingham.  Each 
meeting consists of a buffet lunch beginning at 11:30, chapter business, and a 
program discussing   events surrounding the American Revolution. Speakers range 
from National Society Officers, State Society Officers, historians, educators, 
authors, and experts in their fields.  

The chapter schedules after work nightly social events throughout the year held at The 
Club. These socials are open to compatriots and prospective compatriots, and is a 
way we further our friendships to promote the ideals of the Society.  During these 
events we celebrate the accomplishments of our ancestors, the heroes of the 
American Revolution, and the authors of our freedoms. We look forward to 
welcoming new compatriots!




